
Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Newsletter  2019 - September 

  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, September 18th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

June Meeting Notes: President, Les Linton called the meeting of September 18th 
to order at 6:30PM. 

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett received a CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $2,134.07 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$66.95 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 9/14/2019. 

Old Business: 2x4 challenge will take place in the September meeting.  

New Business: club elections will took place, the results: 
President: Dan Withrow, VP, Librarian: Khaled Mohammad, Treasury: Norm 
Bartlet, Secretary: Dave Lawson, Refreshments: John Keen and finally the website 
wasn’t decided until Mark Sarlin is back.  

Drawings: 50-50 was won by Dan Withrow. The $25 gift card for show and tell 
was won by Les Linton. The $35 gift card was won by Louis Knife. 

Show and Tell: 

Jim Seelye: fresh from his woodworking class in 
Williamsville, IL, Jim brought an example of chip 
carving. The carved material is man made and it’s 
called EZ Carve Board. 

Larry Coggins: instead of spending a boat load of 
money on a tool holder for his lathe, Larry made his 
own. 
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Tom Dougherty: Tom brought a scrollsaw piece of 
work called “Love”. He also brought a shop made 
outfeed stand. 

 

Tom Robertson: Tom made another rolling pin that’s 
laminated from multiple pieces of wood including 
walnut, maple, hickory, cherry and poplar. 

Dan Withrow: Dan showed the club how to properly 
fold a bandsaw blade, he also showed how to fold a 
blade 5 times, which is useful for long blades. 

 

John Goodenough: John is getting a head start on 
Christmas gifts. He brought 2 ornaments that he made 
using the scrollsaw, he plans on making 14 more. 
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A.J. Gatzemeyer: A.J. did a slideshow explaining 
how he solved numerous problems with his drum 
sander.  

Program: 
Les Linton spoke on dust collection in the work shop. He talked in depth about his 
system (which leverages a cyclone separator). Les also showed the automatic blast 
gates he installed in his shop for convenience. On top of that he played a video 
with lots of great tips on dust collection. 

Contact Information 

President – Dan Withrow - 815-715-0681 -  danwithrow@aol.com 
Vice President – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Dave Lawson - 309-868-6399 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  khaled@me.com  
Refreshments - John Keen - 309-348-3950 - unkajohn@yahoo.com   
Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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